
Renaissance
Report
FEBRUARY  5 ,  2020  

Just a Reminder: 
There will be no school 
February 14th and 17th

It is time to re-enroll at
Renaissance!

Re-enrollment forms have been sent home with
all current Renaissance students.

 
The form must be returned by February 18th to
guarantee your child's return to Renaissance in

the fall of 2020.
 

Additional forms can be found outside the office. 



https://www.signupgenius.com/go/8050d49abae29abfa7-morning
https://www.boxtops4education.com/


Classroom News:







Field trip: February 12, 2020 to
The Humane Society 
 
When: 11:30-12:55
 
$3.00 is needed for each student
to ride the bus there and back. 
 
If you haven't turned in your $3 to
Miss Hart, please do so this week.
Thank you!

Middle School
Animal Care Club



RAMS Athletics:





We often focus on Academics in
Movement Lab. This week, Islander

students are working on skip
counting while playing catch with a
partner. They are also participating

in a letter relay to make as many
words as possible

Spotlight on Specials!

 

Movement Lab with Mrs. Bartell


